From: Denes, Christian
Sent: Monday, April 3, 2017 9:19 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Rafac, Monica
Subject: Applied Data Analytics Course 

 

Hello Steve,
 
I have returned from College Park, Maryland and am following up based on your instructions.
 
I attended the first module of a course titled “Applied Data Analytics,” which was designed by the University of Chicago, University of Maryland, and New York University for human services professionals in government. 
I traveled on Tuesday, 3/28/17 and returned on Friday, 3/31/17. The first module of the course was held Wednesday through Friday (3/29/17-3/31/17) at the University of Maryland, College Park, MD.
The remaining modules will be held at the University of Chicago Gleacher Center, downtown Chicago.
 
The conveners paid for the course fees, airfare, and hotel accommodations. Breakfast and lunch were provided to all participants Wednesday through Friday during the conference. 
 
Please let me know if there is any additional information that you need from me.
 
Many thanks,
 
Christian Denes, Director of Strategic Planning & Impact
1615 West Chicago Avenue | Chicago, IL | 60622
Phone: 312-746-7439
christian.denes@cityofchicago.org




